
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Wednesday 

September 4, 2024 

 

 
• There will be meetings for grade 7 and 8 soccer and cross country later this week. Please stay 

tuned. 
• Next week we will have meetings for 7/8 boys’ basketball. 
• Any students wanting to play on any sports team this year will need to fill out and sign a code of 

conduct notice and return it  to the office before you are allowed to participate. This only needs to be 
done once for the year and will cover all sports. 
 
 
 


